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Ottawa. November 27, 1912.

Gentlemen,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 23rd instant, in regard to lands in the townsite

of The Pas and in compliance with request therein contained

have to inclose a copy of the original townsite showing the

lots which have been sold. The Department is not at liberty

to give the information as to pieces.

I may say that your communication of the 2nd inst.

was not received by the Department.

Your obedient Servant.

Pom Leaue

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

N.T. MacMillan Company.

305 McArthur Building.

Winnipeg, Man.
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